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Dear [NAME],

Thank you for your participation in the telephone interview for the Prevention for States (PfS) assessment. 

The data collected from this assessment will be used by the CDC to:
· tailor technical assistance provided to awardees based on identified needs; 
· obtain a valid program assessment about how states operationalized and implemented their activities; 
· ensure a full understanding of the barriers and facilitators to PfS implementation; and 
· understand successful implementation practices of PfS activities.

As a reminder, any information you provided during our conversation will be kept secure and no information or quotes will be publicly linked to you. After transcription of our conversation is complete, the recording will be deleted and no personal identifiable information will be retained. All data will be reported in aggregate form within all reports and potential publications.

Once data collection, analysis, and reporting are completed in Spring 2018, we will plan opportunities to disseminate results with all respondents.  

If you have any questions, please contact your PfS state support team.

Thank you so much for your time and effort.

Best,
[NAME]
